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23rd April 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 
On Wednesday 4th July, Pine class are planning an educational visit to Bristol Aquarium. 
 
The visit will support our topic of ‘The Seaside’.  In the aquarium they will be able to admire a wide 
range of sea creatures, from tropical sharks to beautiful seahorses. The children will be taking part in 
the Blue Abyss Safari tour and workshop, where a member of the team will escort the group around 
the aquarium sharing facts about the animals. During their adventure through the world’s oceans 
they will come face-to-face with many exciting creatures including native and tropical sharks, 
seahorses, clownfish, an electric eel, crabs, lobsters and octopuses. The children will have the 
opportunity to help feed the fish and get interactive with real sharks teeth and lobster moults and try 
their hand at extending a giant replica squid arm to understand just how big some of the ocean’s 
creatures can get!  

 
A voluntary contribution of £21.50 per child is invited to cover the cost of travel, entrance to the 
aquarium and Safari tour. 
 
Unfortunately, the trip will need to be cancelled if we do not receive enough contributions to cover 
the cost of the visit.  
 
Payment should be made via parentpay, this will include your permission, by Wednesday 6th June.  
In the case of financial hardship please see Mrs Sammon. 
 
If anyone has any questions about the visit please come and see me. 
 
Please may we remind you to order your child’s packed lunch via parentpay for the trip. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mrs Vukelic 
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